
Remarks of First Lady Amelita M. Ramos 
At The Movie Premiere, Batman III 

August 10, 1992 
 

Friends of the Heart Foundation of the Philippines, my 

countrymen, ladies and gentlemen: 

In my capacity as General Campaign Chairman of the 1992 fund 

campaign of the Heart Foundation of the Philippines, I sincerely thank 

all of you for your general support of the Heart Foundation, as shown 

by your presence at this movie premiere.   I also wish to assure you that 

the proceeds from this premiere will be spent on the hospitalization of 

indigent heart patients who undergo free surgery performed by 

volunteer doctors of the Heart Foundation.  Your generosity, therefore, 

will help save the lives of many fellow human beings who otherwise 

would die if not operated on. 

I also wish to thank Warner Brothers for making available to the 

Heart Foundation this film for free, Colgate Palmolive and Coca-Cola for 

sponsoring this premiere. 

I wish you all an enjoyable evening.  Thank you. 


